
 

News From The PAC 
 

 
*Carson PAC meeting will be held June 12 
@ 6:30pm 

  
Please remember we are a nut free 
School! 

 

 

Important Dates 

• June 12 –PAC Meeting @6:30pm 

• June 14—Entrepreneur Day Ms. Hlady/Ms. 

Hydamacka’s Class 

• June 19—Whole School Trip to Barkerville 

• June 20—Rainbow Day 

• June 24—FUN DAY –Soak The 7’s 

• June 25 –QJs Orientation for Grade 7s 

• June 27—Last Day of School 

 

 

 

 

June 2024 
 
Happy June Carson Families!!! 
 
Congratulations to our students who showed great effort at the district Cross Country run and 
the track and field meet this past May!!! And a BIG thank you to our PAC for supporting our 
students throughout these events!  
 
Last week our students had the opportunity to participate in a groundbreaking ceremony for 
our new school.  It was an exciting time as we began the construction of our new building!  
The next few weeks will be busy and exciting as we get closer to the end of the school 
year.  Please take some time to consider the weather conditions as we head into warmer 
days. Things like sunscreen and a water bottle will be beneficial for the hot days ahead!  
 
I hope you all have a wonderful and restful summer!! 

 
 

Ashleigh Desbiens 
 
 

If your child is going to be away please re-

member to call the School at 250-992-6821. 

Or report an Absence on our website at: 

               https:/carson.sd28.bc.ca 
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      June 2024  



Friday, June 14th - From 1pm—2pm 

In the Carson School Gym 

 

Come see what our talented 

students have been hard at 

work making. Prices Vary. 

Hope to see you there! 



                                    Jersey’s 

             If you have a Carson Jersey please remember 

to return it back to the school  ASAP!    Thank -You   

IMPORTANT REMINDERS 

LOST & FOUND 

 

We have quite a few items building up in 

our Lost and Found. Jackets hoodies, 

mittens, hats, water bottles etc...Please 

come to the School to check it out , or 

have your child check for missing items, 

before the end of the year. 

 

Overdue Books 

Lost Books are a huge 

loss to our Library and 

for all students.  No-

tices have been sent 

home. Please double 

check if you have any 

overdue books. 

 

Thank-You 

As the weather gets warmer  

please remember to dress ap-

propriately. Please remember 

sun screen for the 

hot days as well a 

water Bottle. 

 

 

Learning Updates will be 

sent home June 27th, 2024 








